
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

October 8, 2021 
 

IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M211005 

 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Margaret M. Doane 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – MEETING WITH THE ADVISORY 

COMMITTEE ON THE MEDICAL USES OF ISOTOPES, 10:00 
AM., TUESDAY, OCTOBER 5, 2021, COMMISSIONERS' 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC VIA WEBCAST) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed on a variety of medical issues by representatives from the 
Advisory Committee on the Medical Uses of Isotopes (ACMUI).  The topics discussed included 
an overview of ACMUI activities; ACMUI’s review and analysis of reported medical events from 
Fiscal Years 2017-2020; abnormal occurrence criteria; emerging radiopharmaceutical therapy 
knowledge requirements in theranostics; and perspectives on the role of the patient advocate. 
 
There were no requirements identified for action. 
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